
Can you help repaint the Reception playground?     

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Saturday 15th October, to finish the renovations to the Reception playground 

we’re hoping to get a group of parents together to repaint the surrounding wall. It’s not 

been painted for several years, and to complement the newly installed equipment we’re 

painting some new murals on the wall. 

 

We have some very easy-to-follow ideas, so don’t worry if you feel you’re not artistic!  

(For inspiration search “Dulux superhero room” or “Dulux jungle room” and others on 

YouTube- though we’re very open to any other ideas!) 

 

Everything will be supplied, just pop along anytime between 10am and 5pm on 

Saturday 15th Oct in some old clothes and help out! Just bring a packed lunch and 

refreshments. 

 

Leading up to this date, we are collecting donations of any old MASONRY or EXTERIOR 

paints you may have left at home. Any colours and amounts will do, including white 

undercoat, but it must be outdoor paint, not interior emulsion please. Also if you have 

any unwanted paintbrushes or rollers and trays, they would be a great help too! Please 

bring any donations to the school office or to Ms Tracanna in the Reception year 

classroom (grey building). 

 

If you are interested in helping, please email oswaldPTAchair@gmail.com if possible so 

we can gauge numbers etc, or just turn up on the day. 

 

Hope to see you there so that we can help make the playground an amazing and 

inspirational place for the children! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mark  

Chair, Oswald Road PTA (FORS) 

 

PS. Keep up to date with other school events by “Like”-ing our Facebook page: Oswald 

Road PTA - FORS 


